
 
 
 
From: chris nickless   
Sent: April 2, 2019 10:39 AM 
To: Alice Johnston <AJohnston@cariboord.ca> 
Subject: grant application for South Cariboo Health Foundation 
 
Hi Alice.  Further to our phone conversation yesterday, would you please put the 
following grant request on the CRD agenda for funding from the Cariboo Chilcotin 
Regional Hospital District.  
 
The South Cariboo Health Foundation is requesting a grant approval for the 
purchase of 4 new therapeutic mattresses for the 100 Mile District Hospital 
Palliative Care department. The immediate need is for 2 RIK Overlay Mattresses 
valued at approx. $8,000. each and 2 Motorized Air Mattresses valued at approx. 
$14,000. each. The total grant application is for approx. $44,000. for which we will 
be responsible for 60% and the CRD 40%. The need is immediate as their present 
mattresses are quickly breaking down and will soon be not usable.   
 
If you require more information please don’t hesitate to contact me.  Thanks 
 
Chris Nickless, Chair of the South Cariboo Health Foundation. 
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